
3645 Benvoulin Road, Kelowna, B.C.  V1W 4M7 

Website: www.stcharlesgarnier.ca 
 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Gabriel  
Pastor’s direct line: 778-478-6288 
 

Office Manager:  Carmen Pryce  

Office Phone: (250) 860-6776          

Office e-mail: charlesgarnier@gmail.com 

Office hours: 9:00 am—2:00 pm 

PASTOR’S MESSAGE 

August 2, 2020 
 

Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time. 
                    

All ate and were filled. 
                                                                           

Matthew 14 

CONTACT US: 

Dear Sisters & Brothers in Christ! 
 

Greetings in the Lord! Someone asked me to explain 
"Why the priest pours water into the Wine when he 
prepares the gifts at the Altar?" 
 

"It was the Greek custom to add water into wine" ex-
plains Prof. Fr. Edward McNarma from the Pontifical 
University, Rome. The Romans adopted this practice 
when they ruled Palestine and passed on it to the 
Jewish people. Originally the Jewish never added wa-
ter into wine. 
 

There were pieces of evidence that Jesus himself had 
used wine tampered with water at the last supper as 
this was the common practice among the Jews and 
the Mediterranean culture. 
 

St. Cyprian of 2nd Century A.D was able to affirm, 
"Wine is the Blood of Christ and Water is the People 
of God."  As the water is mingled in the Wine, the 
People are made one in Christ. They have become in-
separable. 
 

When the Consecration takes place at the Altar of 
Sacrifice, 'Wine should be mingled with water'. It 
manifests the close union of God & humans. Pope 
Alexandar I wrote, "In the Lord's chalice neither wine 
only nor water only to be offered, but both mixed, 
because we read, "Blood and water flowed from his 
open side" (Jn19:34) 
 

While mixing the wine with water, the priest prays, 
"By the mystery of this water & wine may we come to 
share in the divinity of Christ, who humbled himself to 
share our humanity". 
 
With good wishes, 
Fr.Gabriel.C 

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

Mon Aug 3  8:30am  Bert Wolf 

Tue Aug 4  8:30am Int. Spencer Family 

Wed Aug 5  8:30am Int. Jenna Bouchard 

Thu         Aug 6  8:30am Int. Benita Spencer 

Fri Aug 7  8:30am Int. Lua & Briza 

Sat   Aug 8  5:00pm   Peter Mlikotic 

Sun Aug 9 

 8:30am Int. Marion Schneider   

10:30am Int. Marie Paton  

7:00pm 
Parishioner of  

St. Charles Garnier  

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
 
 

1st Reading: 1 Kings      19:9, 11-13 
2nd Reading: Romans        9:1-5 
Gospel: Matthew              14:22-33 

http://www.stcharlesgarnier.ca
mailto:charlesgarnier@gmail.com


Roman Catholic Diocese of  

Nelson website:  
https://www.nelsondiocese.org/  

 

Holy Sacrifice of the Mass & Devotions  

Live stream click here: 
 

http://springfieldfuneralhome.ca/mass/  

  

St. Charles Garnier has purchased a  
Gift for YOU!  

FORMED provides amazing content 24/7 for you to 
learn and grow in your faith. 
Enjoy a free subscription:  
 

stcharlesgarnier.formed.org  
 

Don’t have an account? Click on Register and enter 
your email and create a password. 
Please contact Nicole Horsman at: 

nicolehorsman@telus.net  
if you have any further questions about Formed.org 

MADONNA ROSE GARDEN 

'Madonna Scenic Rose Garden in our 
Parish Lawn' needs someone to 
'tend' these plants. Fran retires from 
this noble work. May God continue 
to bless her for her several years of 
generous service to our Rose Plants 
& the Church.  

FORMED—PICK OF THE WEEK 

SSVP 

August 1/2 is St Vincent de Paul Sunday. On 
behalf of our brothers and sisters in need 
we thank you for your continued support. 
Need by those struggling with poverty nev-
er ceases, especially in these trying times 
of isolation, job loss and insecurity. We will 

gratefully accept on line donations through our 
‘canada helps’ site. And any cheques mailed to the 
church office will be forwarded to us. Thank you and 
God Bless You All. 
 

https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/society-of-st
-vincent-de-paul-st-charles-garnier-conference/ 
 

'Bible Study' is facilitated in our Parish Hall for 
those who wish to attend on every Thursday at 
10:00 AM. Coffee & Cookies are available. Those 
who attend may have to be seated with 'Social 
Distancing'. Interested Parish-
ioners may Register with Rita 
Clarke @  250-762-3916 

BIBLE STUDY 

 

The Adoration Chapel has re-opened to the faithful.  We 
have many spots that need to be filled.  Please consider sign-
ing up for an hour. Strict rules are in place to keep everyone 
safe.   
Our Lord Jesus is calling you to visit Him in the Perpetual 
Adoration Chapel. 
Scheduled hours available are: 
Sunday - 5 am, 9 am, 10 am, 11 am, 
Monday - 8am, 10 am, 2 pm, 5 pm       
Tuesday - 7am, 5 pm, 
Wednesday - 1pm, 2 pm, 
Thursday - 1 am, 2 am, 4 am, 2 pm, 3 pm, 4 pm, 6 pm 
Friday - 3am, 4 am, 1 pm 
Saturday - 10 am, 7 pm, 8 pm 
 

Please call Lorie at 250-448-5633 

PERPETUAL ADORATION CHAPEL 

CAUTION 

There are some phishing emails circulating to some of 
our parishioners.  

Please ignore any that come with the message “Any 
chance that you know that girl in the picture?”  

Do not open the attachment. 

https://www.nelsondiocese.org/
http://springfieldfuneralhome.ca/mass/
stcharlesgarnier.formed.org
mailto:nicolehorsman@telus.net
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/society-of-st-vincent-de-paul-st-charles-garnier-conference/
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/society-of-st-vincent-de-paul-st-charles-garnier-conference/


COLUMBARIUM THE CARE OF CREATION CIRCLE 

“Where you will be remembered”  
 

The Columbaria Garden at St Charles Garner Church 
will be a resting place for the cremated remains of our 
parishioners and members of their families, and for 
members of other Kelowna Catholic parishes in the 
Nelson Diocese.   
For centuries the highest honour that could be be-
stowed on an individual has been committal within a 
sacred place.  For loved ones with a strong affiliation 
to our faith and our church, the assurance of a resting 
place on sacred ground provides personal and familial 
peace of mind. 
St. Charles Garnier's Columbaria Garden will provide a 
secure, protective, enduring and peaceful place of 
honour for all of our loved ones.   
A columbarium is a structure built from non-degrading 
materials with marine-grade aluminum niches, able to 
maintain their integrity and beauty in even the most 
punishing of environments.  This structure is built with 
an exclusive ventilation system that circulates air 
throughout to eliminate any future problems. 
The outer individual granite niche doors will open and 
close easily.  A patented security system effectively 
protects the niches against forced entry and vandal-
ism. 
Each niche will be identified with a plate engraved into 
its granite face, to include the family name, Christian 
name, dates of birth and death of the deceased.   
As shown on the renderings in the church entrance 
hall, the site for the columbaria garden will be located 
between the north and east side of St. Charles Garner 
church.  This site will initially contain one columbarium 
with 80 niches, with accommodation for four addition-
al columbaria (as required).  It will be landscaped with 
trees and shrubs, surrounded by a wrought iron fence 
with a locked gate.       
All required certificates and licensing approvals have 
been received from the Provincial Consumer Protec-
tion Branch in Victoria.   
Construction will be completed in July 2020, with sales 
to begin shortly. 
To book an appointment for further information: 
 

Email:   stcharlesgarnier.columbaria@gmail.com  
Tel:       250-860-6776 (St. Charles Garnier Catholic Church)  

“Together with our obligation to use the earth’s goods 
responsibly, we are called to recognize that other liv-
ing beings have a value of their own in God’s eyes.” 
Pope Francis, Laudato Si’ 69. 
 In preparation for Season of Creation 2020, please 
consider what you are doing now to “use the earth’s 
gifts responsibly” and what more you feel called to do.  
One idea is to be aware of how much water one uses.  
For instance, it takes quite a while to bring tap water 
to the right temperature for a shower, so perhaps 
while the tap is running the water could be collected 
for watering the garden or indoor plants or for making 
tea.  
If you are interested in being a part of Season of Crea-
tion or the Care of Creation Circle, please email: 
karenjkrout@gmail.com   
We need fresh ideas, especially from young people. 
Wouldn’t it be great to have a Green Team at St 
Charles? 

“Without that load on my back, without that great weight on 
me, I know that the love of God has touched my soul and my 
heart. I feel lighter and my thoughts don’t punish me and my 
hope is to one day meet my children and to know they will 
be there waiting beside Jesus.”                                Testimonial 
 

Have you felt that heavy weight in your heart, yet you have 

told no one how much you regret your involvement in an 

abortion decision? Go on a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat with 

others who know what that feels like. Let God remove that 

burden and free you from what is weighing you down. 

 

www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com 
info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com 

 

250-762-2273  
Like us on Facebook: Rachel’s Vineyard Kelowna 

RACHEL’S VINEYARD 

mailto:stcharlesgarnier.columbaria@gmail.com
mailto:karenjkrout@gmail.com
http://www.RachelsVineyardKelowna.com
mailto:info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com


Would you like to be contacted by one of our parish groups? 
 

CWL        Music      
Knights of Columbus    Reader    
St. Vincent de Paul       Usher             
R.C.I.A.          Altar Servers        
Sacristan (Set up for Mass)    
  

WELCOME NEW PARISHIONERS!        
Please complete this form and leave it in the collection basket or at the Parish Office.  

  

Name(s):______________________________________________________       New Parishioner:      Information Change:  

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ Postal Code: __________________  

Phone: ______________________________________________  Email: _____________________________________________  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
 You may also register on-line @  
www.stcharlesgarnier.ca where you can   

sign up for the bulletin to be emailed to you each week. 

Would you like to pick up Sunday Offertory Envelopes from the 

ledge in the foyer next week?         Yes No  
 

The label will have your name on it, the number identifies you and a 
tax receipt will be sent to you at the address that you  registered with.        

CANADIAN FOOD FOR CHILDREN. . . Martha Calderer . . . . .236-420-1970  
CLUBHOUSE DAYCARE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-860-4393 
CREIGHTON MODEL FERTILITY CARE  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .250-491-1088 
CURSILLO  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . John Schlosser. . . . . . . . .250-764-7007 
DIOCESE OF NELSON—Catholic Pastoral Centre . . . . . . . .250-448-2725 
ELIZABETH SETON HOUSE OF PRAYER . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-4333 
FREEDOM’S DOOR  . . . . . . . freedomsdoor@shaw.ca. . . . . . 250-717-0472  
GRIEF TO GRACE . . . . . . . . .  www.GrieftoGrace.org . . . . . . . 250-878-7603 
KELOWNA RIGHT TO LIFE . . kelownarighttolife@telus.net . . .250-862-8202 
OZANAM HOUSE . . . .hope@ozanamhouse.com . . . . 250-762-4673(HOPE) 
PREGNANCY CARE CENTRE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-763-2112 
RACHEL’S VINEYARD . . .  info@rachelsvineyardkelowna.com  . . .250-762-2273 
REACH OUT YOUTH COUNSELLING  & FAMILY SERVICES  250-763-7892 

Please remember: 

OUR CHURCH IS A    SCENT-FREE ZONE! 
 

Avoid wearing perfume,  after-shave or heavily scented  
personal care products 

DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING ITEMS TO BE INCLUDED IN THE BULLETIN IS THURSDAY NOON. 




CHILDREN  

Name(s) D.O.B.— (yyyy/mm/dd) 

  

  

  

  

If you wish to become involved contact the Parish Office . . . .250-860-6776 or: 

Altar Servers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   Rod Attwell         250-212-3990 
Campus Ministry (Kelowna Catholic Collective) email: ubco.focus@gmail.com 
Children’s Liturgy . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Allison Knitting        778-477-3790 
Eucharistic Ministers . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Dave Crane         250-861-4085 
Hospital Visitation & Eucharist. . . . . . .  Ethel Robidoux   250-860-2101 
Catholic Moms Connect Group  . . . . .    Lindsay Rowe     778-478-1133 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  JoAnn Young       250-764-0485 
Readers. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kathleen Baldwin  250-860-4098 
Sacristans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Brenda Korby     250-859-0840 
Safe Environment Coordinator . . . . .  Jeremy Orr   Jeremy.1.orr @gmail.com  
Ushers . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . George Jarrouj  10:30 mass 
 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS 

CATHOLIC WOMEN'S LEAGUE 
  Meet second Tuesday of the month at 9:30 am 
  Contact: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Diane Cey  . . . . . . . . .  .  .  .  .  250-868-9636 
  Membership inquiries: . . . Benita Spencer  . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-8608 
 

DEVELOPMENT AND PEACE  . . . . Christina Hidalgo . . . . .250-872-9776 
 

FR. PANDOSY 4TH DEGREE ASSEMBLY—Knights of Columbus 
  Meet third Sundays of the month at 2:00 pm 
  Inquiries . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Gino Servedio. . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-764-3182 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS     www.stcharleskoc.com 
  Meet second Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm.   
  Grand Knight: . . . . . . . . . . Paul King . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-868-1311 
   Email: paul.king33@shaw.ca 

  Knights Breakfast after a.m. Masses last Sunday  
  of each month, September to June 
   
 

ST. PEREGRINE PRAYER CIRCLE  (An Apostolate of The Little Flowers  

  of Saint Francis Fraternity of the Secular Franciscan Order). 
  St. Peregrine is recognized as the Patron Saint of Cancer Patients and Other illnesses.  
  St. Peregrine's Feast Day is celebrated on May 4. If you have friends/family  
  members with cancer or other illnesses we will add them to our list and pray for them  
  & their family daily.  We meet once a month and pray together. 
  All are welcome to join us.  Also, once a month we offer Mass Intentions for the   
  St. Peregrine prayer list.  

  Contact . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Christine Reeves, OFS . . . . . . . . 250-575-2043  
   E-mail: cbreevesac@shaw.ca 
 

SECULAR FRANCISCAN ORDER - “The Little Flowers of St. Francis Fraternity”  

will be moving their Gatherings (and meetings) to ICC beginning Sep-
tember 15, 2019  
 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT de PAUL. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 250-860-2536 
  Meet second and fourth Wednesdays at 9:00 am 

  First Sunday of each month—SSVP donations 
 

SSVP Vehicle, RV & Trailer donations- Keith :250-300-1062 

MINISTRY COORDINATORS 

http://www.stcharlesgarnier.ca
mailto:freedomsdoor@shaw.ca

